
 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Runway closure statement 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (10 February 2020) The runway at Owen Roberts 

International Airport has been temporarily closed as a result of damage to the new 

pavement that was placed last night as part of the runway rehabilitation project. We 

are working to rectify the situation to resume limited flight operations as soon as 

possible. Full flight operations are expected to resume tomorrow, Tuesday, 11 

February 2020. Please direct all flight queries to your airline. We apologize for the 

inconvenience. 

 

** END ** 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Rhonda Verhoeven  

Business Development and Marketing Manager  

Direct: 345.244.5809 | Cell: 345.925.8651 

Email: Rhonda.verhoeven@caymanairports.com  


